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Silver Position Limits and the Law

Honorable Officials:

I am grateful that at least one of your Commissioners has invited public comments prior to the mid-January (Jan.
17) target date set by the Dodd-Frank Law for Mandatory Position Limits.

These speculative position limits are most desperately needed for silver futures. We are a nation of laws, are we
not? The hour is late because imminent physical silver shortage will overwhelm the Criminal manipulative short
sellers, most notably JPMorgan Chase.

I am a retired high school Chemistry teacher who has written to your Commission many times.

Let us all anticipate the bright day of free markets in silver!

Robert L. Taylor


